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JERSEY – Monday 29th August 2011
GOING : GOOD to FIRM / FIRM IN PLACES
Non Runner - AZARIA - Vets Certificate
After the running of the first race Mr. J.S.O. Arthur was interviewed by the Stewards with regard to an entry made in the fourth race for LADY PETRUS  for which the horse was ineligible. The trainer offered profuse and humble apologies and placed the blame on an error made in the paperwork , the Stewards duly noted his explanation. 

Before the start of the second race Mr. J Mercier requested that CRONKYVODDY running in the fourth be led in at the start. Following a conversation with the Starter who has the authority to sanction such requests permission was given. 
Following the running of the second race the Stewards requested Mrs. A Malzard appear before them, however due time constraints it was agreed to interview her after the running of the last. 

Following the running of the third race, Mr. J. Henwood, the Steward present at the start, raised some concern as to the well being of the jockey Mr Luke Lawson. The Stewards Secretary under direction from the Stewards had the Medical Officer examine Mr. L. Lawson, the Doctor later reported that the jockey had become dehydrated and having no further rides that day was kept under observation in the Medical Room whilst he re-hydrated. 
No further action was taken.

The Stewards called an enquiry immediately after the running of the fourth race into the start. The Starter was interviewed with regards to UNIFORM RUBY, the Starter confirmed that the horse had spun around a few times and the jockey Jemma Marshall had said the she would 'turn the horse and go'. As the field went past her she had indeed spun the horse around and it had jumped off, to catch the rest of the field. The Steward at the start confirmed this. There being no unfair advantage the Stewards allowed the result to stand. 

After the running of the fifth race the Stewards interviewed the trainer Mr. D. Evans and reminded him that if he was to lead a horse in he must request that of the Starter.
The Stewards then interviewed Mrs. Malzard as to the improved form of NORDIC LIGHT which ran and won the second race. The trainer explained that the horses form was good having won a race earlier in the season and finished just outside the frame on its last two outings. The trainer felt that the horse liked the going to be 'good' and that earlier runs the going had not been to the horses liking. The Stewards duly noted the explanation 
